
Master of animation Mr. Go Nagai
Distinguished guests,
Ladies and Gentlemen,

It gives me a great pleasure to welcome you all here this evening to this special occasion in welcoming our guest and one of the most famous names in the world of animation, Mr. Go Nagai.

Throughout the years, the Royal Film Commission has worked very hard to accomplish Their Royal Highnesses’ vision in promoting visual arts among Jordanians as well as developing an internationally competitive Jordanian film industry.

Also, I would like to commend Her Royal Highness Princess Sumaya Bint Al Hasan for establishing an animation department at Princess Sumaya University for Technology. This department which has grown to receive a worldwide recognition as more and more talented people are choosing to specialize in this creative art.
In this regard, I am honored to say that the Embassy of Japan and the Japan Foundation were indeed lucky to be granted this invaluable occasion of having renowned manga and anime artist Mr. Go Nagai himself sharing his expertise with talented Jordanian artists and anime fans.
Animation is flooding Japan. It is not a form of amusement for children only. It is considered a type of art expression and is certainly an important way to enable us to widen our scopes in understanding different cultures. Even, I, myself is a huge fan of anime. 
This morning, Mr. Nagai held a successful lecture and screening of his most famous anime in the Arab world “Mazinger Z” at Princess Sumaya University for Technology. I was greatly impressed by the participants’ enthusiasm at the lecture. I sincerely hope that they will make use and apply the techniques and knowledge transferred to them by Mr. Nagai.
Furthermore, I am glad to announce that Mr. Nagai will give a public event tomorrow evening at the Royal Film Commission. I was overwhelmed by the number of Jordanian citizens who showed interest in attending, proving that this relatively new pop culture is increasingly gaining ground in Jordan.
I sincerely hope that these two lectures will encourage young creators to follow in Mr. Nagai’s footsteps leading the way to produce Jordanian animation. 
I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere gratitude to The Royal Film Commission, Princess Sumaya University for Technology and Aranim Media Factory for their great support to the two events. Without their support, these lectures would not have been realized. 


Last but not least, my special thanks are due to Mr. Go Nagai, together with his business manager Mr. Federico Colpi, who came all the way from Japan to bring closer bridges of culture by sharing his talent and works.

Thank you for your attention.
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